
Public Notice  

February 6, 2023 

State Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 

The State Hazard Mitigation Plan (SHMP) Task Force is currently in the process of updating the 

State Hazard Mitigation Plan and is seeking comments and suggestions.  The deadline for 

inclusion in the 2023 SHMP Update is February 28, 2023.  Comments and suggestions can be 

made throughout the year for inclusion in the ongoing planning process.  Please contact Alicia 

Reed (alicia.reed@ema.alabama.gov), Recovery Plans Section Chief for information on the 

SHMP and how you can participate in the planning process.   

To access the State Hazard Mitigation Draft Plan go to https://
alabamaema.files.wordpress.com/2023/02/state-hazard-mitigation-plan-update.pdf 

https://alabamaema.files.wordpress.com/2023/02/state-hazard-mitigation-plan-update.pdf

